
 

 
 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date:  August 12, 2024 
 
To:  Pastor, parochial vicars and liturgy coordinators 
 
From: Father Rey Pineda, director, Office of Vocations 
   
Re:  Prosit POSTPONED 

 
   
Prosit–a day for altar servers–has been postponed until a later date. We will 
communicate updated details as soon as possible. Thank you to all those who 
have registered. We hope to offer this event in the spring, and we look forward 
to meeting all of the altar servers! 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Office of Vocations at 404-920-7460 
or vocationsatl@archatl.com.  
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